
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 2, 2024 
MB# 24-001 

MEDICAID BULLETIN 
 

TO:  Physical Therapy, Occupational Therapy and Speech Language Pathology and 
Audiology Providers 

SUBJECT:  Rehabilitative Therapy and Audiological Services Provider Manual Updates Coming in 
2024   

 
The South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (SCDHHS) will publish a revised 
Rehabilitative Therapy and Audiological Services Provider manual in early 2024. The revised manual 
will consolidate program information and requirements, billing procedures and provider services 
guidelines for rehabilitative therapy and audiological services delivered in practice or clinic settings. A 
draft of the new Rehabilitative Therapy and Audiological Services Provider manual is available for 
review here.                  
 
Providers are encouraged to submit feedback about the policy changes included in the draft manual 
by emailing MedicaidStatePlan@scdhhs.gov by Jan. 15, 2024.The revised manual will go into effect 
and be posted on the provider manual page of SCDHHS’ website Feb. 1, 2024.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of the South Carolina Healthy Connections Medicaid program. 
 
 

/s/ 
         Robert M. Kerr 
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